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FDA updates:

FDA stated that recordings of Small Business and Industry Assistance (SBIA) webinars
have been and will continue to be posted for viewing.

FDA noted that the annual forecast was published on October 1, 2021 with a goal of
publishing the next forecast by October 1, 2022. FDA said that the items in the forecast
are a rolling list of planned monograph activities that FDA intends to address over the
ensuing 3 years and are not listed in any particular order.

FDA plans to publish the Federal Register notice announcing the FY 2022 OMUFA fee
rates in early 2022, with fees being due on June 1, 2022.

FDA provided an update on the sunscreen proposed order and the progress of posting
the Deemed Final Orders (DFOs) to OTC Monographs@FDA.

FDA reported that it has begun to receive meeting requests from industry.
FDA provided an update on current resources and hiring.
Industry updates:

Industry reported that its members have increased production of alcohol-based hand
sanitizers to meet current demands.



Industry and FDA reviewed the schedule of OMUFA Progress meetings planned for
2022.





